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 Week 9 

 Monday 9 December 

 Presentation Evening 

Tuesday 10 December 

 Kinder Orientation (9-3:00) 

 Wednesday 11 December 

 Year 6 Farewell Evening 

Friday 13 December 

 Tallimba’s Got Talent 

Week 10 

Tuesday 17 December 

 Pool Reward Day  

Wednesday 18 December 

 Last Day of School  

 

www.facebook.com/TallimbaPS/ 

Welcome to Term 4, Week 9 
 

We are all excited about our Presentation Night, this evening. Our students have 
been working hard on their performances and we know you will enjoy them. 
 
Tallimba’s got Talent is on Friday. Students are asked to nominate their act by 
Tuesday so Mrs Stokes can finalise the order of events. Year 6 will be selling 
hampers on the day. They are $10 each and extremely good value. All proceeds 
of the sale of these hampers will go towards the Year 6 present to the school. 
Thank you to the P & C for donating the hamper goodies and to the parents who 
helped our Year 6 students put the hampers together. We would like to wish our 
Year 6 all the best in High School next year. The staff are looking forward to the 
Year 6 dinner this Wednesday night. 
 
Thank you to all the volunteers who helped with our reading program this year. 
The time you gave our students is so precious and so important. We can’t thank 
you enough. 
 
Next Tuesday, we will be heading into West Wyalong for our Pool Reward Day. 
We will be leaving school at 10:30 and travelling by bus. Thank you to the P & C 
who are providing lunch and drinks on the day. A super big thank you to the P & 
C for all your support this year. Our students really have benefitted from your 
hard work, dedication and generosity.  
 
This is the last newsletter for the year. We have had an extremely busy year and 
achieved a great deal. I would like to take this opportunity to thank my staff for 
the amazing work they do and for their support during 2019. I’d also like to wish 
you all a happy and safe holiday.  
 
I’d like to congratulate Claudia Protheroe who is our Citizen of the Week. Claudia 
is an enthusiastic student who is polite and respectful. Claudia is an engaged 
learner who is a kind and considerate.   Keep up the great work, Claudia! 
 

Melanie Johnson 

Principal  

 

 

Claudia 
Protheroe 
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Swimming 
Swimming will continue 

on Wednesday. 

 

West Wyalong Hospital Auxiliary  

      Sunday, December 15 

    7.30 pm at Barnado Park  
        Gold coin donation 

       Please bring own chair/rug 
WW High School MPU if inclement weather    

                     ALL WELCOME                                                     
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Kinder Orientation 
Tomorrow is the last day of Kinder Orientation for this year. We have enjoyed the 

company of Nick Quade and Kit Anderson in our class and our new students have 

had an awesome time. They have been happily engaged in bear-themed craft 

activities relating to stories such as “The Cranky Bear”, “Goldilocks and the Three 

Bears” and “Goldilocks and Just One Bear”, They have also thoroughly enjoyed 

Michael Rosen’s “We’re Going on a Bear Hunt”. We have had a lot of fun acting out 

the story. During our song and dance sessions, a firm favourite has been Peter 

Combe’s song, “Wash Your Face in Orange Juice”. 

 

Swim School 
 

For the past two weeks our students have been involved in intensive 

swimming lessons. The students are showing improvement and 

increased confidence in the water. 
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Kindergarten Orientation   

 
10th December  

9:00-3:00 - New kindergarten students in class.  
Pack: Fruit, lunch, recess, water & a hat  

Drought Funding 
 

We would like to extend a massive thank you to the community of Ulladulla, 

who generously donated to the Tallimba, Weethalle and Yalgogrin areas. 

Our school was fortunate enough to receive new soccer goals, exercise 

books, school socks and art supplies. The students are enjoying using the 

goals during their lunch and recess breaks and are a greatly appreciated 

piece of sports equipment. Thank you, Ulladulla! 
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Reinforced Reading Tutors 

We would like to thank the parents and community members who have generously 

volunteered their time to help students with reading. When students see adult volunteers in 

their schools, they see firsthand how members of their community value education and 

support their local school. As well, parents, relatives and community members get a clearer 

understanding of how the school works and develop stronger  

relationships with teachers and staff. It also enables staff and teachers 

to feel supported in their work and feel connected to the greater  

school community. We look forward to a continuing partnership in the 

coming year and welcome additional helpers in our school. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 6 will be selling 
Hampers this Friday at 

the Tallimba’s Got 
Talent. 

 
 
 
 
 

$10 each 
 

All proceeds going 
towards the Year 6 

present for the school. 

Gardening 
 

Thank you Nell for your help this 
year with our garden. The 

students enjoyed learning about 
growing from seeds. The 
students and staff really 

appreciate it. 
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